
Dear Board of Supervisors, 
I am writing to request you explore alternatives to the USDA Wildlife Services contract renewal as it has 
stood. I understand Sonoma County has explored alternate options and we could look around and see what 
other models work, instead of lethal management practices. 
 
Thank you for your kind attention, 
 
Sharon Paltin, M.D. 

 


